
From: Rebekah Msuya-Collison
To: Justin Finkbeiner
Subject: FW: RE: South Huron Chamber of Commerce
Date: Thursday, October 29, 2020 1:32:13 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: office@shcc.on.ca [mailto:office@shcc.on.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 9:51 AM
To: Rebekah Msuya-Collison <clerk@southhuron.ca>
Cc: Leanne Comeau <leannecomeau@realtyexecutives.com>
Subject: Fwd: RE: South Huron Chamber of Commerce

Hello Rebekah,

Sorry about the delayed response to your email. Unfortunately due to Covid-19, all our usual events have been canceled. However, we have been
keeping our members updated about COVID by Mailchimp, Facebook, and on our website. We also have held two markets (August 7 and September 25)
with the BIA, as well as creating joint events for the future. These include a Jack-o-Lantern Jamboree and Halloween Market (if weather allows). We are
also waiting to see how COVID may affect these events, that's why they haven't been marketed yet.

For the Chamber, the Board and I have been working on hosting a virtual Lunch & Learn with Jeffrey Scholl from Contact North, discussing the low
cost/free courses that businesses can access. The other event we are working on is a virtual business after 5, which will cover COVID and how the
businesses are dealing with the changes. With this event business owners can choose what break out room(s) they would like to attend, as there will be
one for restaurant/food industry, manufacturing, retail and possibly agriculture. We are continuously looking at other possible events and ways to assist
our members and community.

If you need any other information, just let me know.

Thank you
Kim Robinson
Office Administrator

---
South Huron Chamber of Commerce,
C/O South Huron Welcome Centre
483 Main St S
Exeter, ON
N0M 1S1

Phone: 226-423-3028
Email: office@shcc.on.ca

-------- Original Message --------
Subject: RE: South Huron Chamber of Commerce
Date: 2020-09-29 11:48
 From: Rebekah Msuya-Collison <clerk@southhuron.ca>
To: Leanne Comeau <leannecomeau@realtyexecutives.com>,
"office@shcc.on.ca" <office@shcc.on.ca>
Cc: Sandy Becker <sbecker@southhuron.ca>, Justin Finkbeiner <JFinkbeiner@southhuron.ca>

Hello Leanne and Kim,

I am just following up on the summary of activities as Council has started their budget discussions for next year and funds have not been disbursed for
2020.  Can you provide information on the events that were completed (including dates/times)in 2020 as the report submitted for the August Council
meeting listed the events covered under the MOU however due to COVID some of these events may have been postponed or cancelled.
The MOU notes the municipality will provide $10,000 on an annual basis to support SHCC activities related to:

-              Business after 5

-              Women in business

-              Christmas social

-              Summer social

Business training seminars to enhance skills and competitiveness of local business;

-              Lunch and learn events

-              Training/information sessions
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